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Successful Start for Walk to School

South Gippsland Shire Council is proud to see local students taking part in Walk to School for

the whole of October.

The Walk to School Program is different in each of the participating schools across South
Gippsland — some are organising lunchtime walks, walks on nearby rail trails and special

whole school walks.

Each participating school has received a voucher for a healthy breakfast or fruit and the

student with the most walks in each year level will also win a prize.

Some schools have Grade Six student leaders to organise Walk to School who will also

receive prizes for their efforts.

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Social Planning Officer Vicki Bradley was proud of the

students and their families taking part in Walk to School.

“The Walk to School Program is a great time to get walking, scooting and riding to school for

the whole month of October which will help create healthy habits for life.

“We will have some great weather this month so it’s a fantastic opportunity to get out and

enjoy active transport to and at school.

“We look forward to hearing which schools walk the furthest and which students will take out

our prizes!” said Vicki.
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